
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers 

 
 

28th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Fame Jr 
 

We are delighted that, after a three-year hiatus, next week sees the return of our whole school musical 
production. On Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th July, Saint Cecilia’s will perform ‘Fame Jr’, which is sure to 
be a real highlight of the school year.  
  
The cast and staff have been working hard in rehearsals to ensure it will be a great show. Tickets are 
available via TicketSource for the two performances: Wednesday 5th July at 7pm and Thursday 6th July at 
7pm. Tickets need to be purchased in advance online and are £8.50 adults and £3 children plus a small 
booking fee.  
  
Please book your tickets as soon as possible as they will not be on sale on the door and will only be 
available online until lunchtime on the day of the performance or until all seats are sold. Refreshments will 
be available to purchase in the Refectory from 6.30pm and in the interval. The doors to the auditorium will 
open at 6.45pm each evening. Thanks to The Friends for providing the refreshments.   
  
Please come along and support our talented pupils and students. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Wells 
Curriculum Team Leader for Music 
 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/saintcecilias

